Voices of September 11th cordially invites you to our annual Information Forum and Commemorative Luncheon to mark the Fifth Anniversary of the September 11th attacks. Both events will be held at the Marriott Financial Center Hotel, 85 West Street, New York City adjacent to the WTC site.

The Information Forum, which is open to September 11th families, survivors and rescue workers, will be held on Sunday, September 10, 2006 from 10:00 am to 4:00 pm. Activities will focus on building resiliency and remembering our loved ones five years after 9/11. Once again this year, children’s activities will be available during Saturday’s Information Forum.

The Commemorative Luncheon for the families of September 11th victims will be held Monday, September 11, 2006, from 12:00 pm to 3:00 pm, immediately following the Commemorative Events. Stay posted to the VOICES weekly E-Newsletter and the VOICES website www.voicesofsept11.org for an updated schedule of events for both September 10th and 11th. We hope you are able to join other VOICES members from across the country and world as we continue to expand our community of support and friendship for all those affected by 9/11. 

